
 

 

THREE-YEAR-OLD NEWSLETTER 
JANUARY 2025 

 

Happy New Year! We hope everyone had a Merry Christmas and got to enjoy 

some family time together! 

We have had a change in staff in the classroom. Our Lead Teacher is now Ms. 

Madison and our Assistant Teacher is Ms. Dory. We are excited to watch your children 

learn and grow this year. 

During January we will be learning about the letters M, N and O. Letter bags 

(small bag with items that begin with that week’s letter) are going to be sent out on 

Wednesdays now so that on Thursday we can have Show-N-Tell in class with the items. 

Most of our students attend on Thursdays and we want to include everyone! 

We will also be learning about Dinosaurs in the month of January! The next few 

months are always cold, so our outside time is limited. BUT we still try to get out and run 

around to enjoy fresh air when possible, so please be sure your child has a coat, hat, 

and gloves. 

Reminders: 

 Snack money is due at the beginning of the month-2.50. We are in 

desperate need of snacks in our classroom. If you’re not sure whether you 

are up to date you can ask, and we will let you know! 

 

Thank you, 

Ms. Madison 

 Ms. Dory 


